
ASYLUM ROAD, PECKHAM
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

128-148

1. Design and appearance 

This consultation sets out the proposed designs for a new building for housing and young people’s services for 
Southwark Council in Peckham.  Before a planning application is submitted we would like to know what you 
think about the ideas being presented.  

Please use the following boxes to record your thoughts about the following topics:

2. Public realm and landscape 

3. Sustainability, movement and access 4. Other

Please drop your form in the box provided at the exhibition, or send your 
comments to Queens.Road@southwark.gov.uk under the above headings by 
Friday 4th October 2019. 

The boards are available to view at https://www.southwark.gov.uk/
regeneration/regeneration-projects/queens-road-offi ces-consultation


